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Further to National Highways' (NH) Relevant Representation (RR), the applicant has contacted NH on the points raised in
the company’s RR.

The applicant has suggested changes to the Outline Construction Traffic Management Plan (CTMP) [APP-154] which
have been shared with NH for comment and feedback. The applicant has also shared a draft Statement of Common
Ground (SoCG) with NH.

NH has fed back suggested changes and comments to the applicant on these documents.

NH is satisfied that the amended version of the Outline CTMP shared with the company on 4 December 2024 sufficiently
addresses the points raised on this document in NH's RR.

The SoCG is work in progress.

The applicant has not shared an amended version of the Draft Development Consent Order (DCO) [AS-004] responding to
the points raised in NH's RR.

As of deadline 1 (10 December 2024), NH’s RR remains in respect of the Draft DCO and the Outline Decommissioning
Traffic Management Plan (DTMP) [APP-158].



